
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 9:46 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] 3rd comments 

Please post to docket after being read by PUC staff. If this can not be posted please advice. 

2024/HP24-001  

Jamie Fisk 

 

Tulare, SD 57476 

 

 

1/22/25 – Today I Verified conversation with Spink County Emergency Manager by phone. 

1/21/25 - In person I asked the Spink County Emergency Manager if Summit Carbon Solutions has had any 
contact on the new docket (2024/HP24-001)?  The answer was NO. 

This concerns me, because at the Redfield PUC meeting (1/17/25) and at the DeSmet PUC meeting (1/16/25), 
the Representative from Summit stated that he had contacted all the County Emergency Managers. 

This should be verified with all County Emergency Managers whether they have been, or have NOT been 
contacted regarding the New Docket (2024/HP24-001). 

If NOT, this would be an instance where Summit Carbon Solutions has NOT been transparent with the PUC 
and the public. 

 

 

 




